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ARRANGEMENT REGARDING INTERNATIONAL TRADE IN TEXTILES

Notification under Article 11

Report on the Status of Restrictive Measures 1
as requested by the TSB in accordance with Article 11

ARGENTINA

Attached is a report received from Argentina on the status of
restrictions maintained by it on imports of textile products covered by the
Arrangement as extended by the 1986 Protocol. This report has been
submitted in accordance with Article 11, paragraphs 11, 12 and 2 of the
MFA.

1See COM.TEX/SB/1542

2The previous report is contained in COM.TEX/SB/1489/Add.1
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Letter from the Permanent Delegation of Argentina

Note No. 29 (GATT/90)
Ref: TS/140-1.1

9 August 1990
Geneva

I have pleasure in writing in response to your communication of
30 April 1990 on the status of restrictions on textiles products covered by
the Arrangement as extended by the Protocol.

In this regard, the authorities of the Department of Industry and
Commerce of the Argentine Republic have indicated that at present there are
no non-tariff measures affecting the import of the above-mentioned
products.

Attached hereto is a copy of the communications received.

Yours faithfully,

Nestor E. Stancanelli
Minister-Counsellor for Economic

and Trade Affairs
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Memorandum No. 89

National Import Directorate

National Directorate for Economic and Trade Negotiations

Memorandum No. 166 from National Directorate for Economic
and Trade Negotiations

With reference to the above-mentioned memorandum requesting
information on restrictive measures applied by our country in the textile
and clothing sector, and on the basis of information furnished by the
Tariff Department and the Unfair Trade Practices Department of this
National Directorate, we wish to inform you at the present time there are

no restrictive measures affecting the import of products within the purview
of the Textiles Surveillance Body.

Buenos Aires,
26 July 1990

From:

To:

Ref:


